
 

GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

DURGAPUR GOVERNMENT COLLEGE 
J.N. Avenue, Durgapur, Paschim Bardhaman 713214 

 
No. 204 Date: 02-05-2024 

NOTIFICATION 

This is for information to all concerned that Durgapur Government College has registered with the 

National Digital Library Club (NDLI Club). 

A User Awareness Programme on National Digital Library of India and NDLI Club will be organized 

by Durgapur Government College in association with the National Digital Library of India on 

May 10, 2024, Friday, through online mode from 11 am to 12 noon. 

The Awareness session will be delivered by  
Mr. Suman Panja, Outreach, NDLI Club, IIT Kharagpur 

 

The link to join the User Awareness Session is 

https://meet.google.com/mfg-gybk-bof 

All students and faculty members must actively participate in the event to make it a grand 

success.  

All participants will receive certificates from the NDLI Club portal (Ministry of Education, 

Government of India) for participation in the aforementioned event. 

 

 

 
Principal 

Durgapur Government College 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to 
1. All Departments 

2. All Faculty Members 

3. Uploading to the College Website 

4. Notice Book, Office of the Principal 

 

https://meet.google.com/mfg-gybk-bof


User Awareness Programme  
on  

National Digital Library of India  
and  

NDLI CLUB 
 

Resource Person 

Suman Panja 
Outreach , NDLI Club, IIT Kharagpur 

Google Meet Link: https://meet.google.com/mfg-gybk-bof 

In association with 

National Digital Library of India 

J.N. Avenue, Durgapur, Paschim Bardhaman, West Bengal, PIN-713214 

Organized By: 

Durgapur Government College 

Date: 

10th May 2024 

Time: 

11:00 AM to 12 Noon 

Venue: 

Google Meet  

Welcome Note 

Dr. Debnath Palit 
(Principal 

Durgapur Government College) 
 
 
 

Event Conductor 

Dr. Nivedita Acharjee 

(Assistant Professor,  
Department of Chemistry,  and  
Coordinator, NAAC Committee 
Durgapur Government College) 

 
 
 

Vote of Thanks 

Dr. Sandipan Ray,  
(Assistant Professor,  

Department of  Botany 
Durgapur Government College) 

 
 
 


